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WHAT ARE WE WORKING ON THIS WEEK?  

Language / Writing  Reading Science 

• Spelling: long & short 

vowel sounds 

• Complex Sentences  

• Quill: Pack #1 

• Plot Elements 

• Human rights and how 

they are threatened 

• Novel: Esperanza Rising 

 

• Water Shortages and 

possible solutions  

 

CLASS JOBS: During the first few weeks of school, the 

students had the option to apply for a classroom job. They 

had to fill out a job application and tell me the qualities or 

traits they had that would make them good for that job. 

Here are the class job holders for the first quarter:  

Snack Helper: Samson 

Flag: Esko & Jayden  

Pass Out Papers: Mae 

Paper Filer: Emma 

Line Leader: Aspen 

Calendar: William 

Substitute Helper: Lucille 

Students will have the opportunity to apply for a job at the 

beginning of each quarter. Job holders will be rewarded 

at the end of the quarter if they complete all their job 

duties and responsibilities.   

SPELLING - With these 2 shorter weeks, the 5th grade 

students WILL have a spelling unit, but we will use both 

weeks to practice. Spelling tests for unit D-2 will be on 

Tuesday September 9.  

D.L.R – We are STILL doing DLR during this short week, so 

students still have homework each night this week. There 

will be NO HOMEWORK during the week of September 8 & 

9. (next week is only a 2 day week for students!)  

 

 

Important Dates: 

Sept. 22 – 26: DHS 

Homecoming week 

Sept. 24 – Math & 

Literacy Night @ 6:00 at 

Deary School 

Sept. 10, 11, 12 – NO 

SCHOOL (Staff PD & Fair) 

Sept. 9 – Book orders due 

 

BOOK ORDERS:  

I send home Scholastic 

Book orders at the 

beginning of each 

month. They are 

always due back one 

week after going 

home. You will find 1 

book order in today’s 

folder. You can send 

payment (payable to 

Scholastic) or order 

online using our class 

code: HDG9X 

  



 

OTHER NOTES & REMINDERS:  

• Students are encouraged to bring a labeled water bottle to school with 

them. Having their own water bottle minimizes their need to leave the 

room and decreases lines and times at the water fountains.  

 

• I will be gone the rest of this week (Thursday and Friday, Sept. 4th & 5th). 

My own kids are showing livestock at the Palouse Empire Fair in Colfax. 

Miss Cassidy Henderson will be filling in for me while I am out of the 

building.  I will NOT have consistent access to my email. Please direct any 

emails to Kelsey in the main office (ksutton@sd288.org)  if you need to 

get your child a message on these days.  
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